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COUNCIL 20 MARCH 2024 
 
ACTION TAKEN ON PETITIONS 
 
Council Members are asked to note the action taken in relation to the under-
mentioned petition which was presented to Council: - 
 
1. Petition requesting that the Council urgently carry out road resurfacing 

of unacceptable sections of Harperley Drive and Dipton Gardens 
 
A petition signed by 31 residents of Harperley Drive and Dipton Gardens requesting 
that the council urgently carry out road resurfacing of unacceptable sections of 
Harperley Drive and Dipton Gardens, was presented at Council on 14th June 2023 
by Councillor Tye and referred to the Executive Director of City Development.  
 
Council Officers have considered the petition and advised as follows. 
 
Following receipt of the petition, Engineers inspected the road surface concluding 
that both streets would benefit from localised resurfacing and recommended that 
sections of Harperley Drive and Dipton Gardens were included in the Highway 
Maintenance Programme for 2024-25. 
 
Councillor Tye has been advised of the response. 
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